

28th January 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Honywood Ski Trip 2021

We are excited to announce that we will be running a ski trip to Dachstein West, Austria, between 12th- 20th February 2021. I am confident that once again it will be an exciting and truly memorable experience for all involved.

We are working hard to negotiate the best possible price but will not compromise on the premium experience that we would like our learners to benefit from. The full price of the trip, including professional ski instruction, lift passes, ski and boot hire, full board accommodation, evening activities, food and all travel costs is £1060, with a £35 surcharge for snowboarders.

To make the ski trip as financially accessible as possible, we would need parents to commit to or stay ahead of the following payment scheme:

7th February: £160 non-refundable deposit

1st March: £100 payment 1st April: £100 payment 1st May: £100 payment

1st June: £100 payment

1st July: £100 payment

1st August: £100 payment 1st September: £100 payment 1st October: £100 payment

1st November: £100 final payment

(+ snowboarding surcharge where required)

There will inevitably be some learners that will not get the opportunity to participate in the ski trip in 2020 due to it being oversubscribed. It is our intention to run the ski trip annually and learners that miss out this year will get the opportunity to apply for forthcoming years. It should be noted that if learners wish to participate in the ski trip during any year we expect them to meet the schools expectations surrounding attendance and the implementation of the school's respect code. When determining which learners shall participate on the trip; attendance, achievement points and behavioural points will be taken in to consideration.

Non-refundable deposits should be paid by Friday 7th February (and will be returned if you are unsuccessful in securing a place). Should you wish to contact me with any questions about the ski trip before you hand in a deposit please email me on dscott@honywoodschool.com, alternatively to get a good understanding of the learners' experiences from the ski trip you can visit https://www.facebook.com/HonywoodSki2019/

Please note that there is no requirement for your child to able to ski. All learners will be in Ski School irrespective of their ability, with learners being grouped according to their previous ski experience and ski ability. Additionally, this letter is to gauge the level of interest there would be in the trip and to begin collecting monies for the first deposit. Your response, therefore, will not guarantee a place on the trip. Where learners are unsuccessful in applying for the trip your initial deposit of £160 will be returned.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Scott Ski Trip Leader

Honywood Ski Trip 12th-20th February 2021 Please return via Learner Reception attn. HGl by Friday 7th February 2020

Name of learner	Learning Group
I confirm that I would like the abo	ve named learner to attend the ski trip in February 2021.
	ne financial contribution of £1060 meeting the payment arge for snowboarders) and will pay the non-refundable method:
	received prior to departure for your child. Without full sition where it necessitates removing your child from this
Signed Parent/Carer	Date